TENANT
INFORMATION
ADVISORY

%@éﬂq

P O

Retention: September 27, 2024

July 22, 2024 24-024

SUMMER ROADWAY TRAFFIC COUNTS AND SURVEYS

Between Thursday, August 1, 2024 and Saturday, August 31, 2024, Daniel Consultants, Inc. (DCI)
will be conducting traffic surveys by both mechanical and manual methods. Traffic count tubes
and cameras will be dispersed at key locations (see attached) between the 1-195 and MD 170
interchange and Terminal Roadways to collect peak traffic volumes and segregate traffic types. In
the deployment/collection of equipment, DCI will operate at least one vehicle: a white Ford Transit
Connect (Tag #3FR5157). Traffic disruptions will be kept to a minimum during equipment
installation/collection. At times during this survey, traffic tubes will break and require
replacement. In these instances, crew member interface with vehicular traffic will be minimal.

Finally, periodically during August, DCI crews will strategically position themselves along the
curbside (upper/lower levels) to manually observe/average dwell time by each vehicle type (i.e.
private, TNC, shuttle, etc.). Interactions are not anticipated between surveyors and vehicle
operators or passengers loading/unloading at the curbside.

The key points of contact will be Abraham Mekonen (DCI) at 202-308-9267 or Shawn Ames
(MAA) at 410-404-3059.
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